
 

June 21, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  

Hon. Aida Camacho-Welch 
Secretary of the Board 
New Jersey Board of Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Ave., 3rd Floor, Suite 314  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350  

Re:  In the Matter of the Petition of Atlantic City Electric Company for Approval of the Smart 
Energy Network Program and Cost Recovery Mechanism and other Related Relief. 
BPU Docket No. EO20080541  

Dear Ms. Camacho-Welch:  

Please be advised, I have been hired as policy counsel to represent Energy Efficiency Alliance of New 
Jersey (“EEANJ”) in connection with the above matters. By stipulation and consent, I will substitute as 
counsel for EEANJ, a participant, in place of Nathan C. Howe, Esq., K&L Gates, LLP the previous counsel 
of record for EEANJ. Please direct all communications and correspondence concerning these proceedings 
to:  

John M. Kolesnik, Esq. 
 Energy Efficiency Alliance of New Jersey  
701 E. Gate Drive 
Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 
(215) 792-2063 
jkolesnik@eeaofnj.org  

By copy of this letter, copies of the Substitution of Attorney are being forwarded this date 
via electronic mail to all persons on the distribution list pursuant to the Board’s temporary 
COVID-19 response procedures consistent with BPU Docket No. EO20030254. No hard copies 
will follow. Please confirm receipt of this notification.  

Very truly yours,  

John M. Kolesnik, Esq. 
Policy Counsel  
Energy Efficiency Alliance of New Jersey 
 




